
Fall 2012 – Summer 2013
During this stage of construction, traffic moves one-way westbound with 
temporary TTC bus service. 

TTC
There will always be TTC service on Queens 
Quay. The 509 replacement bus travels south 
from Union Station on Bay St. and one way 
westbound on Queens Quay to Exhibition. 
Eastbound service will run on Lake Shore Blvd/
Harbour St. to Bay St. where it will travel north 
to Union Station.  Westbound stops on Queens 
Quay are at Bay, York, Simcoe, Rees and Spadina. 
Eastbound stops are on Lake Shore Blvd at 
Stadium, Bathurst, Dan Leckie, Spadina, Simcoe 
and Bay St.
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Transportation Routing During Stage 1 Construction

VEHICULAR TRAFFIC

Vehicular traffic is one-way 
westbound on Queens Quay 
between Bay St. and Lower 
Spadina Ave. All driveways and 
north-south streets will remain 
open and accessible.  Eastbound 
traffic will be diverted north 
on Lower Spadina Ave. to 
Lake Shore Blvd./ Harbour 
St. Eastbound traffic will not 
be permitted between Lower 
Spadina Ave. and Bay St.

Queens Quay West Revitalization Project.                                 
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PEDESTRIAN ACCESS

Pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times. 
When work is occurring on 
the sidewalk, safe pedestrian 
passageways will be set up 
to divert pedestrians north or 
south of the construction area.

CYCLIST ACCESS

The detour cyclist route – an asphalt trail located 
in the boulevard area on the south side of Lake 
Shore between Lower Spadina Ave. and York 
St. – will enable cyclists to bypass most of the 
construction area. Cyclists may use this route 
for either eastbound or westbound travel. 
Westbound cyclists may also ride alongside 
vehicular traffic through the construction zone.  
Appropriate signage and pavement markings will 
direct cyclists through the area.   
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TOUR BUS DROP-OFF/PICK-UP

Coaches  may continue to operate short-
term drop-off and pick-up from the curb, 
just east of Lower Simcoe Street. Coaches 
may also use the southbound lanes of 
north-south streets for short-term drop-
off and pick up.

Coach layby


